
M E M O R A N D U M  

December 13,2005 

TO: DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK, AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES h 

FROM: OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (GERVASI) 

RE: DOCKET NO. 020640-SU Application for certificate to provide wastewater 
service in Lee County by Gistro, Inc. 

Please file the attached copy of e-mail in the above-referenced docket. By this e-mail, objecting 
customer withdraws her request for hearing. 
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Rosanne Gervasi 

From: Rosanne Gervasi 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: RE: Gistro Inc+ 

Tuesday, December 13,2005 9:41 AM 

'Deb q u i tz@ ao I. corn ' 

Dear Ms. Equitz, 

You are very welcome for the information. Thank you for your e-mail. Eased on your e-mail, we will cancel the 
hearing date. Gistro's request for a certificate will be fully investigated by the Cumiiiissioii staff, after which 
time the staff ~ i l i  file a recommendation fur the Commission's consideration and ruling. 

'If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Rosanne Gewasi, Senior Attorney 
Florida Public. Service Commission 
Ofice of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Rlvd. 

tel: (850) 413-6224 
fax: (850) 413-6225 
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From: Debquitz@aol.com [mailto: D$bquitz@aol .corn] 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2005 6:30 PM 
To: TEQUITZ@aol.com 
Subject: Re: Gistro Inc. 

Ms. Gervasi. 

Thank you so much for the information and your time. I don't think I will be able to provide the proper 
requirements as t am not an attorney and can't afford to hire one at this time. My husband is ill and f think this 
case is more then I can handle on my own. I am so thankful to you in explaining the process to me as I was 
misinformed by our association here. Again, 1 apoligize for taking up your time. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Equitz 

I 2/13/2005 


